
August 8, 2021 

 

Chairman Lipps, Vice Chair Holmes, Ranking Member Russo, and Members of the House Health 

Committee, thank you for the opportunity to provide proponent testimony on House Bill 248: 

  

My name is Ernest Roncone of Strongsville, Ohio and I am (a small business owner, soccer coach and 

religious teacher) and the reason I support House Bill 248 is because I want personal choice and 

freedom. 

I am a Healthy, Educated Ohioan. I have a medical condition that can be exacerbated by the mRNA 

Vaccines. Please allow those of us who choose to live freely and of their own accord, govern their own 

bodies and choose whether we would want a vaccine or not.  

We UNDERSTAND the risks and consequences. Please do what is right by ALL Ohioans and vote for 

FREEDOM of choice and not to satisfy Medical/Pharma Lobbyists and Interests. 

Thank you once again for this opportunity to provide testimony on the need for and urgency of House 

Bill 248. 

  

Sincerely,  

Ernest Roncone 

Ph: 216-406-0106 

 

 


